

TERM 1 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 3
FEBRUARY 2023



UNIFORM POLICY UPDATE

Our Uniform Policy has recently had some updates for 2023. Please read through the policy changes below which will be in implementation from Week 4 February 13 2023.

4.1 THE UNIFORM CODE

HATS

- For Senior School students, the Formal hat is compulsory with the summer uniform and optional with the winter uniform.
- The approved headwear for students doing PE, playing sports, or active play is the Sport Cap. The Cap, however, should not be worn at other times as a substitute for the appropriate College hat.

HAIR

- Hairstyle should be plain and respectable.
- Hairstyle should be tidy, maintaining your natural colour, not restricting one's vision and not groomed in an extreme or exaggerated fashion.
- Boy's hair must be above the collar, not tied up in a bun or ponytail, and not with an extreme

undercut. Boys must be clean shaven.

- For Senior School girls in Science and TAS practical classes, hair below the collar should be tied back for safety reasons.
- Hair accessories for girls such as ribbons or bands, where needed, should be red for girls in P-6 and blue for girls in 7-12. No other hair accessories are permitted.
- Any students whose hairstyle causes undue comment will be referred to the relevant Head of School.

The complete Uniform Policy can be found in the Parent & Student Handbook which is available on the College App